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SUBJECT: YES for H.B.2556 to protect employees 

  

 MESSAGE: Dear lawmakers, 

  

 I am writing to express my support of HB 2556, which will require employers to 

provide paystubs that explain deductions in plain language. This bill helps workers 

understand their paychecks and address any incorrect issues with deductions.  

  

 Many Oregonians live paycheck to paycheck, and a mistake on their paycheck could 

mean the difference between making rent or not. Paycheck readability will go a long 

way towards preventing mistakes in wage deduction.  

  

 Thank you. 

  

 ---------------------- 

 From: Adam 


